GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

CUSTOMS NOTICE O:F MARC?H 06 ‘2023

URGENT NOTICE

TEMPORARY CLOSURE

The Customs and Excise Department informs the public of the temporary closure
of its main office located at the Maher Centre, William Peter Boulevard, Castries,

from Monday, March 13, 2023 to Friday, March 17, 2023. This closure is to
facilitate a deep cleaning exercise.

Please note that during the above period we have re-located some services to
the following locations:

e Treasury/Accountant General Office
o Cashiers/Accounts

¢ General Post Office
o Cashiers/Accounts

¢ La Place Carenge
o Concessions
o Post Clearance
o Bond Seat
o IT Unit

o All correspondence and general queries should be forwarded to
the following address: Email customsdept@customs.gov.Ic

The offices will resume normal operations on Monday, March 20, 2023.

The Depaftment wymes for any inconveniences cause to our valued
custom “s L -
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Sherman|(T. G. Emmanq;L(Mr)
Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)




